
Belfast City Council

Report to: Parks and Leisure Committee

Subject: Marrowbone Millennium Park

Date: 14 February 2013

Reporting Officer:  Andrew Hassard, Director of Parks and Leisure

Contact Officer:  Andrew Hassard, Director of Parks and Leisure

1. Relevant Background Information

Members will be aware that the Council has been working with local 
elected representatives and the Ardoyne Youth Providers regarding the 
development of a 3G Pitch facility at the Marrowbone Millennium Park.

2. Key Issues

The Chairman of the Committee has been approached by representatives 
of Ardoyne Youth Providers who would like to make a presentation to the 
Committee regarding the potential for a Phase two of their Marrowbone 
Sports Project.

3. Resource Implications

None

4. Equality Implications

None

5. Recommendations

The Committee is asked to consider the request.

6. Decision Tracking

None


